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I am extremely opposed to HB 2025.  

I had not even heard of this bill before today, 6/13/25, a day after the public testimony 

was listened to.  I cannot help but feel that this bill was meant to be rushed & hidden 

from the public.  

That is NOT proper governance, nor is it ethical.  

Vote NO on HB 2025!  


